
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

 
To: All persons holding AOLS liability insurance 

 

From:   Lorraine Petzold, O.L.S. 

Date:  July 23, 1987 

 

 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 
 
 

 

You are reminded of the following. 

 
If you have an Ontario Land surveyor on staff who leaves during the year to 
work with another firm there is no rebate  from the insurance company or the 
Association. Any consideration of the fee which your company may have paid 
for his insurance should be negotiated with either the O.L.S. or with his new 
c o m p a n y  at the time he leaves. 

 
Please keep this in mind and have these arrangements made prior to your 
final settlement with the O.L.S., as the insurance company, the broker or the 
Association cannot assist you in this regard. 

 
 
 

.  . 

 

... 


